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1. Council believes that, as part of the consultation process on reorganisation 

of secondary education in Bath, the view of the Council itself should be 
considered  

 
2.  Having considered the published material and comments made, Council 

supports the retention of two schools in Keynsham; the transformation of 
Oldfield to a co-educational school; the federation of St Marks and St 
Gregory's; and the retention and transformation into a co-educational 
school of Culverhay. 

 
3. Council recommends to Cabinet, when it considers the Culverhay 

consultation on November 25, that it takes into account the views of 
Council and endorses the wishes of the community to retain Culverhay 
and transform it into a community co-educational school. 

 


